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News from ASEQ-EHAQ 
Exciting Updates from ASEQ-EHAQ – Advocacy, Events, and Membership 
Opportunities 

 

Dear Members and friends, 

We’re thrilled to share some exciting news and updates with you as we continue 
working together to advocate for change and raise awareness about Multiple Chemical 
Sensitivity (MCS). 

1. Submission to the United Nations State Report on Multiple Chemical 
Sensitivity (MCS) 

ASEQ-EHAQ has proudly submitted a report on MCS to the United Nations as part of 
their State Reporting Process. This milestone highlights the challenges faced by 
individuals with MCS and calls for greater international recognition and action. Our 
submission is published on the OHCHR website. 

2. Annual General Meeting 

Mark your calendars for our Annual General Meeting (AGM) on March 21, 2025. This 
is your opportunity to learn about our achievements over the past year and our plans for 
the future. Stay tuned for details via email. 

3. International Conference on MCS – Resilience 

We are gearing up for our 2-day International Conference on MCS happening on May 
1 and 2, 2025. With Day 1 dedicated to biological research and Day 2 exploring human 
rights, qualitative insights, and advocacy, this promises to be an impactful event. For 
more details, visit our conference page here. 

4. Upcoming Events 

Keep an eye on your inbox for details about upcoming workshops, webinars, and focus 
groups. We’re excited to bring you more opportunities to engage, learn, and advocate 
for healthier, more inclusive spaces. 
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5. Are You a Member? 

We’re happy to have you on our email list, but have you considered becoming a 
member? By joining ASEQ-EHAQ, you’re supporting critical work in advocacy, 
research, and education across Canada and beyond. Membership comes with benefits 
like access to resources, exclusive events, and the opportunity to make a meaningful 
difference. 

By joining ASEQ-EHAQ you automatically become a member of the Canada group and 
help us create change not only in Canada but around the world. Together, we can 
achieve a future where MCS is understood, recognized, and accommodated. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to staying connected as we 
work toward our shared goals. 

Warm wishes, 

​
Rohini Peris, President and CEO 

Michel Gaudet, Executive Director 
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